
The Severe Weather Awareness Week Tornado Drill is still a "go" for Wednesday, March 29. It will be 
cloudy across the state and there will be some rain around, but severe weather is not anticipated and 
thunder is unlikely in the morning. Please take this time from 10-11am Wednesday morning to make 
sure you have multiple ways to receive watches and warnings, and practice seeking shelter in your 
home, school or business. 

 
 


